








23rd May 2019

Dear Parents,

Next half term we have been lucky enough to secure a visit from the children’s author and illustrator Bethan Woollvin on Monday 17th June.  She writes alternative versions of traditional tales such as Little Red Riding Hood and Rapunzel, both of which we have worked on in school.  There will be various activities during the day including storyboarding, an illustration workshop, potion making, role-play and drama workshop in the wild area and a tea party.  There will be a prize of a signed Bethan Woollvin book up for grabs for the best illustrator in each class.  In order to allow this to happen we ask that each child pay £3.50.  This will be a great opportunity for the children to meet a familiar author.

Your support is much appreciated.

KS1 Team.

STEETON PRIMARY SCHOOL

[bookmark: _GoBack]I enclose £3.50 for my child……………………………………………………………..in class………..
towards the cost of Bethan Woollvin’s visit on Monday 17th June.

Signed…………………………….



